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To the distinguished members of the state and local committee, my name is Heather 
Sprague from Cushing, Maine and I oppose ld2167 an act to develop Maines 
economy and strengthen its workforce by establishing an office of New Americans 
because the eviction rate for Maine born citizens is high because they can't afford the 
high rent and are being thrown out into the street in the cold to be homeless while you
house illegal immigrants and pay their rent for two years.
We can't afford to pay more taxes on another branch of governments run by non 
citizens of Maine. 
Also most of Maines workforce were fired during covid and if you gave them their 
jobs back you wouldn't have a shortage.
This would put a greater burden on the already burdened citizens of Maine and it goes
against the oath every member of this Legislature including Governor Janet Mills 
took when you were sworn into office by doing this.
This ought not pass.
Thank you for your time.


